
News
After a short but very busy half term, we can now all enjoy a 

week’s holiday. We have included lots of attachments for 
events, support and activities taking place in our community.

Thank you to all the parents who came to see the Year 2 and 
Year 5 class assemblies this week. The children have been 

working very hard in preparation for these and we’re sure you’ll 
agree, they put on a fantastic showcase of their learning!

Today, we have said goodbye to a member of our teaching 
team, Mrs Ricketts has worked at our school for some time with 
our Early Years and Key Stage 1 children. We wish her all the 
best for the future as she moves on from Lowerhouses. Thank 

you Mrs Ricketts!

After the half term break we will be welcoming back Miss Cross 
who returns from her maternity leave. We’re sure Miss Cross is 
very excited to return and is looking forward to seeing all the 

children again.

Diary Dates

Fri 9th

Feb 

School closes 
for half term 
break 
3.15pm

Mon 
19th Feb

School opens 
for Spring 2 
half term.

Thurs 
29th Feb

Yr4 Trip 
Leeds Grand 
Theatre

Mon 4th

Mar
Yr4 Walk to 
Aspley Marina

Mon 4th

Mar

Yr6 Trip to 
Holocaust 
Centre

Thurs 
7th Mar 

World Book 
Day (further info 

to come soon)

PTA School Disco
We’d like to say a big thank you to everyone who bought a ticket for the PTA’s annual school 

disco, they raised a fantastic £189 and we know that the children all had a fabulous time. 

Working and achieving together to enrich lives and nurture bright futures
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Nursery Applications
If your child’s birthday is between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 they are 

eligible to start in our Nursery in September 2024. Please call at the school office or see our 
website for details of how to apply. Applications must be received by 22nd March!

After School Clubs
From next half term, as the nights are now starting to get a 

little lighter, we will resume allowing children in Years 4, 5 & 6 
to walk home alone from clubs, if they have permission from 

parents to do so.

Arriving at School
Can we please remind you that children should arrive at school promptly at 8.45am via the 

school playground. We have many pupils entering school through the main entrance each 
morning. Children should only enter via the office if they are being brought late to school so 

that this can be recorded on the class registers accordingly.
If you need to report an absence to the office, please can we ask that this is done as soon as 

possible before 9.30am. Thank you.
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